
 

Chief Veterinarian 

 
Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV) is seeking to appoint a Chief Veterinarian to lead the veterinary 
services unit with GRV’s Integrity Department. This position is at the forefront of veterinary 
services within the racing industry in Australia and carries with it an esteemed profile.  
 
In order to be considered for this role you will need to be at the top of your game when it comes 
to veterinary science and understand the application of such in a fast-moving regulatory 
environment. You will have an in-depth knowledge of Greyhounds, the racing industry in Australia 
and understand the impacts of substances in the context of promoting a drug-free sport. 
 
In addition to the above, you will have advanced communication skills both written and verbal, 
possess the ability to develop and implement strategy as well as leading from the front and 
bringing people along on the journey. 
 
This position reports directly to the General Manager Integrity and will form part of the leadership 
team for the Integrity Department. It is essential that you hold a driver’s licence and most 
importantly you should have an impeccable background and work history. 
 
To be successful in this role you will have: 
 

- Significant experience as a Veterinary clinician 
- Highly developed interpersonal skills 
- Be a proven leader with the ability to coach and mentor 
- Demonstrable experience in developing strategy 
- Strong analytical and reporting skills  
- The ability to effectively establish and maintain strong relationships  
- Be a team player with a positive attitude and initiative 

 
For further information, please contact Shane Gillard - General Manager Integrity on telephone 
number (03) 8329 1156.  

 
If you think that you fit that mould and are ready to make a difference, please send a covering 
letter with a current resume to careers@grv.org.au  For a copy of the position description, please 
visit our web site – www.grv.org.au  
 
Applications close at 5:00pm 5 April 2017. 

 
GRV is an EEO employer 
 
Employees must have the right to work in Australia 
 
All offers of Employment will be subject to a satisfactory police check 

The content on this page was published on 22-03-2017. If you notice any inaccuracies, please report it here    

https://www.grv.org.au/report-outdated-information/?durl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.grv.org.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2014%2F01%2FAdvert-for-Chief-Veterinarian-22032017.pdf

